
James McCafferty 

From: James McCafferty 
17 April 2002 16:28 
'thindle@thorcol.com' 
Shaun Nesbitt (E-mail) 
Summer Meeting North Benwick 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Contacts: Tom Hindle 

Tom 

I see from the Newsletter that the 2002 Summer Meeting is to be held 10-12 May 2001 in North Benwickl! 

I don't feel so bad now about confirming that Yvonne and I will be unable to attend. Daughter Julia is to be married 
on the 10 May, a friend's daughter has recently announced that she is to be married on 11 May and Yvonne and I are 
flying off the Barcelona on 12 May for a well earned break! 

We are both sorry that we won't be with you in North Benwick but hope to return to the fold next year. 

All the best 

Jim & Yvonne McCafferty 
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